
 

Tonight; Movie Night, ‘The Way, My Way’, proceeds to End Polio, PLEASE spread the word. 
NO MEETING at the DLC. 

Future Programs:  
June is Rotary’s Rotary Fellowships Month 
4 June; Elise and India 2024 Senior & Junior Runner-
up Young Women of the Year  
Introduction; Tim Trescowthick 
Vote of thanks; Ross Wade 
11 June; NO MEETING  
12 June; SESCA Award Night, at the DLC   
18 June; Driver Ed; Anita Barry, Jason Mudge and 
Bill McInnes 
Introduction; Anne-Maree Kitchener 
Vote of Thanks; Dale Wilford 
25 June; Club Changeover Night; Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
2 July; Club Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 

21 May 2024 
 

PE Ed Zonneveldt chaired the meeting and welcomed all, including our guests Harrison Treweeke, Michelle Treweeke and Anne-
Maree Kitchener.  
Ed said that he has paid the DLC the money owed from Oct 2022. 

Ed gave the Club Service report. 

Vocational and Youth Director is handing over the Vocational portfolio to Craig Saunders. 
On Youth, Yvonne said we have two students interested in attending the NYSF and is looking for RYLA participants. 

Community Director Geoff Johns is happy to see our incoming BBQ at Bunnings advertised on our Facebook page. 
NSW Reconstruction BBQs at Lake Conjola, went very well, Sat 18 and Monday 20 May, Geoff bought the food and drinks and 
was helped on the days by; Simon Brown, Clive Cross, Guy Porter, Issa Shalhoub, Liza Butler MP (see pic on next page) 
and of course Geoff Johns. 

Looking for helpers to take down the white drapes at the Civic Centre on Tuesday 4 June at 9:00am, Simon Brown, 
Guy Porter, Brian Morrison and Geoff Johns volunteered. 
Sunday 2 June, the Budawang BBQ; the club to donate four packs of soft drinks and water, Geoff Johns, Louise Garrett 
and Ed Zonneveldt will cook the BBQ. 
Bunnings BBQs 10 and 12 August, our club will run the BBQs and will donate the money back to Bunnings who are the 
new major sponsors of the MHERV. 

International Director Tim Trescowthick asked for help to sell raffle tickets on 28 May at the movies, Yvonne Young, Clive 
Cross and Craig Saunders volunteered. 
è SEE YOU ALL AT THE ARCADIA CINEMA, Tuesday 28 May and please spread the word. 
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 May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
28 May Tues ‘The Way, My Way’, MOVIE 
2 June Sun Budawang School BBQ 9 to 12:30 
3 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

11 June Tues NO MEETING 
12 June Wed SESCA at DLC 
22 June Sat Bunnings BBQ 
22 June Sat District Changeover in Young 
25 June Tues Club Changeover dinner at DLC 

4 July  NAIDOC BBQ? 
10 Aug Sat Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
11 Aug Sun Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays; None. 
Anniversaries;  

12 June; Beryl and Ross Wade. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


Craig Cameron reminded members of the Little Forest Road Invitation; we believe that Phil Brown will represent our club. 

Bill Harris spoke on his recent trip to Port Lincoln (seafood capital of Australia) to visit his daughter. Bill likes to do make-ups 
while out of town, but the RC of Port Lincoln’s meeting time-day didn’t suit Bill, they have a Rotary Park which features all Past 
Presidents’ names on a plaque each. 
Their club was formed in 1949 and has 54 members. 

Harrison Treweeke, the guest speaker, is the UHS school captain, spoke on ‘Young Men’s Mentoring’, which helps the male 
students to be more confident and get involved with school activities. 
They meet weekly on Thursday and usually ten students attend, so far it has been involving year 11 students but now it is open 
to all the UHS male students. At their meetings they have guest speakers who talk about their experiences while growing up, they 
talk about respect, ethics, morals and communication amongst various subjects they discuss. 
All members and guests felt that the future of our country is in good hands with youth like Harrison and wished him well in all his 
future endeavours. Thank You Jo Jones for organising the chocolate for Harrison. 

  

  

  
 

End of report. 


	June is Rotary’s Rotary Fellowships Month
	July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month

